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For Immediate Release: 
 

Dated 13th August, 2010. 
 
 
 
SUB: Postponement of Open House Discussion (OHD) on ‘National 

Broadband Plan’. 
 
 
New Delhi, 13th August, 2010 – The Open House Discussion on the 
Consultation Paper ‘National Broadband Plan’ scheduled to be held on 18th 
August, 2010 in New Delhi has been postponed.  The new date and venue 
will be announced in due course of time.  
 
 
All the stakeholders are requested to take note this. 
 

 
Contact details for any clarification: 
 
 
Shri S.K. Gupta, Advisor (CN),TRAI. 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, 
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110 002. 
Tel. No.011-23217914 
Fax. No.011-23211998. 
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